
 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

From: Jennifer M. Nash, Treasurer 

Date: October 16, 2020 

Re: RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING CREATION OF FUND 219 - 

CESF GRANT FUND  

  

  

  

The following three resolutions were passed and authorized several of our departments to apply 

for CESF Coronavirus Emergency Supplemental Funding grants to be used for prevention, 

preparedness and/or response to the coronavirus pandemic. 

 

#2020-06-164 –Sheriff – up to $166,592 

#2020-09-233 – Court Central Services – up to $197,363.50 

#2020-06-165 – Prosecutor – up to $72,000 

 

The CESF grant is a U.S. Department of Justice grant, which is passed through the Michigan 

State Police Agency.  The DOJ Grant Guidelines require recipients and sub-recipients to ensure 

that DOJ funds are not commingled with funds from any other federal or private agency. In order 

to meet the Financial/Accounting guidelines of the grant, I am recommending the creation of a 

fund specifically to be used for the recording of the financial transactions related to the CESF 

grant. 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration and I am happy to answer any further questions you may have. 
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